
 
 

 

 

 

 

09 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

COVID-19 Positive PCR Result 

We are writing to inform you that we have had a positive PCR result in Emerald Class. The child was 

last in school today. We can confirm the child has no symptoms however, they were a close contact.  

 Schools no longer have any duty to complete track and trace processes. However, we feel that this is 

information you need to know in timely manner. We are aware that many of you have elderly relatives, 

and we are keen to keep our community safe. There is no obligation for pupils to self-isolate however 

we would advise extreme caution over the next few days. Advise for close contacts is that they get a 

PCR test as precaution however can continue to come into school, whilst waiting for this result unless 

they become symptomatic themselves.  

We appreciate this is a really worrying time as lots of the control measure that made us feel safe have 

now been lifted. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. We are unable to share 

personal details about the child in question however should be able to answer any general questions 

you might have. We have a supply of lateral flow tests that you are more than welcome to collect from 

the school office should you wish.  

Best wishes  

 

Dawn Wilks   Rebecca Wood 

Executive Head  Head of School                  

 

 


